
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to inform residents of 
Georgetown that the gate behind the rodeo and 

campdraft grounds must be closed at all times. It is 
there for your convenience, however the gate will be 

locked if people continue to leave it open.  
 

Council appreciates your cooperation.  
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do 
not hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 

Ken Timms  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN Q 4871 


